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To whom it may concern: It is with great concern that I make this submission to the Parliamentary 
Commission. It is shocking that in a democratic state the this Queensland State government has 
deemed it lawful to remove 15 laws so that hey can proceed with the development of Victoria Park 
for the Olympics. I would expect that a democratically elected government would honour the laws 
that have been created for a reason to protect the public and the environment from exploitation. 
This waiving of laws is expected in authoritarian regimes, not an Australian state.  The Olympics are 
embarked on to promote fair play, world peace and honouring all.  I sincerely hope the Crisafulli 
government will see the error of this plan to deem environmental and development protection laws 
unlawful.  
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